
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

6. TRANSPORT AND GREENSPACE UNIT – UPDATE ON CURRENT SPREYDON/HEATHCOTE 
TRANSPORT ISSUES 

 
 Mr Richard Bailey, Transport and Greenspace Unit, updated the Board on local streets and roading 

issues. 
 
 The Board decided: 
 
 (a) To receive the report. 
 
 (b) That in relation to the update provided on the Sparks Road/Hoon Hay Road intersection, issues 

1, 2, 3 and 5 be the subject of a staff report back to the Board. 
 
 (c) That staff provide an update on an earlier requested report to the Board regarding Collins 

Street. 
 
 Staff also undertook to investigate and advise on the possible repositioning of a bus stop in Sparks 

Road. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


